
 
 

Mooring crew Strike at Haldia and other strike – Final update 
 
Customer Advisory # MUM/2019-20/019      
                                

           

            Date: 17th May 2019  

Dear Valuable Customers 

Please be informed that Haldia mooring crew strike has been called off yesterday 
midnight 2330hr. Cargo operations and gate (in/out) movements back to normal. 
Over all Port situation is normal. 
 

Please feel free to contact us if you have need any clarification on above.  

We thank you for your continued co-operation and support. Assuring you of our best 

services always. 

 

For, ONE (Ocean Network Express) Line (India) Pvt Ltd. 

 

 

Authorized Signatory 


